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October 1, 1987

Eleanor Caponigro 
Box 15 Route 4 
Santa Fe NM 87501

Eliot Porter 
Box 33 Route 4 
Santa Fe NM 87501

Dear Eleanor and Eliot:
I'm sending each of you one advance copy of Mexican Churches 
with this letter. I hope you’re as pleased with it as we are 
at the Press. The shipment should arrive in our warehouse 
around the middle of October.
Our request for matte lamination unfortunately did not get 
communicated within DNP, so we have glossy lamination instead. 
More problematic is an error on the colophon page, where the 
typesetter's slug was left in. This had been corrected once in 
proofs, but managed to slip through anyway. There was discussion 
here at first about the possibility of labelling over this area, 
but instead we have decided to accept this error in this edition. 
I'm very sorry about this. But we'll be sure to repair the 
problem in future reprints.
Overall, I think the book is beautiful. Thanks to you both for 
your help with it!

Sincerely,

UNM Press


